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Date: Monday, July 17, 2017 5:24:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png

image002.png
image003.png
image004.png

For entry into CARA.
 

PIPER GOESSEL
Geologist, Stibnite Gold PM

Forest Service
Payette National Forest

p: 208-634-0619 
f: 208-634-0634 
kgoessel@fs.fed.us

500 N Mission St, Bldg 1
McCall, ID 83638
www.fs.fed.us 

Caring for the land and serving people

 
 

From: Botello, Anthony B -FS 
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 4:14 PM
To: Dingman, Sandra J -FS <sandrajdingman@fs.fed.us>; Goessel, Kathryn M -FS
<kgoessel@fs.fed.us>
Subject: FW: Midas Gold Project
 
FYI and project file.
 

Anthony B. Botello
District Ranger

Forest Service
Krassel Ranger District
Payette National Forest,

p: 208-634-0601 
c: 208-634-9286 
f: 208-634-0634
abbotello@fs.fed.us

500 N. Mission Street 
McCall, ID 83638
www.fs.fed.us 



Caring for the land and serving people

 
 
From: Richard Carlson [mailto:recidaho@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 1:00 PM
To: Botello, Anthony B -FS <abbotello@fs.fed.us>
Subject: Midas Gold Project
 
Sirs---
 
I attended the information meeting at Holiday Inn re the plans for mining in Valley County.  I
was assured by the presentation that this project protects the public interest.
 
Thank you for the good presentation and helpful information.  Count me in as strongly
supportive.
 
Richard E. Carlson, MD

 




